
Regulatory bodies

Given the importance of the offices of Drug Controller General of India (DCGI)
and the National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority (NPPA) as watchdogs over the
health  of  citizens,  it  is  vital  to  ensure  transparency and credibility  over  the
appointments and removals to those offices. Discuss (200 words)
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Enrich the answer from other sources, if the question demands.
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https://www.shankariasparliament.com/
https://www.thehindubusinessline.com/opinion/dont-muzzle-the-pharma-regulators/article22950551.ece
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